
CHRISTMAS 
Newsletter

Friday 11th December 2015 

Return to School after Christmas Holidays Wednesday 6th January 2016 

 

Reindeer Ramble 

2015 

 

 

A great day for a Reindeer Ramble! 

Happy Christmas Everyone! 

Well done to everyone who took part and 

raised money for this  



Merits & Courtesies 

 
 

MERITS 
 

Bronze 
 

Ariana, Henrike, Raphael,  Marium  & 
Coby F1; Sophia F2; Lilia F4 & Neve F6 
 

Silver 
 

Ruby F4 
 

COURTESIES 
 

Bronze 

 
Raphael, Marium, Coby & Sulayman in  
F1  

Mother Goose 
Pantomime 2015 

 

Many thanks to the Parents’ Committee 
for  funding the pantomime again this 
term. It was thoroughly enjoyed by 
everyone and a lovely way to end a 
busy term! 

F5 Trip to Tatton Old Hall 

 

Last week the children in F5 experienced a living  
history day to support their topic work on the Tudors 
this term.  The children learned how to wattle and 
daub; how to make flour and how to spin wool. They 
also learned all about the deer on the Tatton estate. 
It was a fabulous trip and a great learning experience.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Many Happy Returns to the following 
children who celebrated their birthday 
this week or will celebrate during the 
School holidays. 
 

Raphael F1  Coby F1  Max F1 
 

Zara F1  Iman F2 


